
CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE 
DEPARTMENT OF MUNICIPAL DEVELOPMENT 

 

PUBLIC INVOLVEMENT MEETING 
OSUNA ROAD WIDENING 

From Chappell Road to Jefferson Street 
Richard J. Berry, Mayor 

    
The City of Albuquerque Department of Municipal Development is currently designing 
improvements to the Osuna Road corridor that will widen the roadway from four to six 
lanes. The project will also enhance pedestrian and bicycle facilities by installing new 
sidewalk, improving intersection accessibility features, and adding new bicycle lanes.  
 

The meeting is aimed to inform the local community of the planned improvements  

  
 
Public Meeting:  
Tuesday, May 5, 2015 
6:00 PM to 7:00 PM 

 
Where: 
Calvary Chapel of Albuquerque  
The Plex Building 
4001 Osuna Road NE 
Albuquerque, NM 87109 
(505) 344-0880 
 
Comments:  Written comments  
will be accepted at the meeting.  
They can also be mailed, faxed,  
or emailed to Dan Hogan, City  
of Albuquerque, Department of  
Municipal Development, Engineering Division, PO Box 1293, Albuquerque, NM 87103,  
phone (505) 768-3838, fax (505) 768-2733, email: DHogan@cabq.gov   
 
ADA: To request Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA)-related accommodations for the 
meeting, contact Dan Hogan  

Public Meeting Location 
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